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Let’s increase our count Durham! We can surely surpass the Response Rate 

of our neighbors in Orange County (66.2%) and Wake County (65.4%)! 

 

Currently, we are only at 54.7%! We have a goal of at least 82%!  

 

Visit www.2020census.gov this weekend and finish your questionnaire tonight. 

 

https://www.2020census.gov/


 

 

 

 

When we answer the Census, we declare that: 

 

We are here! 

 

We are a part of “We the people” 

 



 

 

We refuse to be excluded! 

 

#EveryoneCounts Durham Counts #MakeNCCount 

 

The 2020 Census can be completed: 

 

Online 

 

by Mail, or 

 

by Telephone. 

 

On average, it takes less than 10 minutes to complete the Census 

questionnaire. Completing the census is an opportunity to positively impact 

our community! 

 

Due to COVID-19 the deadline to complete the Census is extended to 

October 31, 2020. 

 

If you don't want to fill yours out online, do it by telephone: 

 

Call 844-330-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in English. 

 

Call 844-468-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Spanish. 

 


